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Here’s to a Big Shout Out for the

Liberty Seated Collectors Club!
by Tom Uram, ANA President
and past President of PAN

It's an honor to share the new numismatic experience with LSCC. It's a true
dedication to continue the longevity of any organization. But LSCC has found the
magic formula! I think that showing up for anything, is half the battle in sales as well
as in creating awareness of a mission.

For example, when the Pennsylvania Association of Numismatics (PAN) was in
its infant stage, LSCC came and added value to its show.

I's always great when an organization participates with another organization to
lift all concerned. Not only did John Frost have the LSCC Club table year after year
and continues to, John also participates by making presentations at our Richard Jewell
memorial lecture series.

And most importantly, LSCC continues to build its membership through

awareness, and most importantly mentorship. Mentorship is the key to passing on the
baton to continue great organizations!

We’'ll see you at the next show... Tom Urauwmw

YNs at the LSCC Club table at FUN




